
 
Tuesday 31 August 2021 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
Re:  Swimming Lessons  
 
Students in Year 4 UAE are beginning their swimming lessons at Shipley Swimming Pool on Friday 10th September 
2021.  
 
In order to prepare the children for swimming we will be holding a parent meeting on Friday 3rd September at 
8.45am in the school hall.  
 
At the meeting, we will be able to provide details of what clothes and other equipment your child will need and 
how we keep them safe when they are in the water.  There will also be time for you to ask any questions. 
 
Swimming will require: 

 A towel and hairbrush 

 Long hair should be tied back (Swimming cap recommended) 

 Swimsuit or swim shorts (these must be no longer than mid-thigh and should have a drawstring on the 

waist) 

 If you would rather your daughter wear leggings and a t-shirt, this is acceptable, but they do need to wear 

a swimsuit underneath and the t-shirt needs to be fitted 

 If you’d like your child to take a healthy snack of fruit for afterwards this is allowed. 

 
If you are require any further information please do come in for a chat. 

 
 
Kind Regards 
 

 
Kate Hussain 
Vice Principal 
 


